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The Rehabilitation of the Bughanga well Project in Memory 

of Casey Petri.  

The engineer handed over the well to the community in the 

presence of the Pastor, Rev. Thomas Aquinas Outa on the 

8th of January 2018. There was a lot of excitement and 

jubilation from the community upon seeing the clean water 

flowing from the borehole.  On the same day, the community 

held a meeting in which the village chief and his committee 

members finalized a maintenance plan for the well. The 

community assured Haiti Mission, Inc that they will 

cooperate and do all that is possible to maintain the 

borehole now that it has been re-drilled and  repaired.  All 

the families in the community including Muslims have 



registered and have begun contributing 500 Ugandana 

Shillings (fifty cents US) a month that will be used in the 

maintenance of the borehole. They had already raised 

20,000 Ug Shs ($10) by the time of the dedication of the 

well.  The small fee that they have begun contributing will 

be kept with their treasurer and be used for maintenance 

and repair of the well.  The Bughangha community sends 

their heartfelt thanks and appreciation for this wonderful gift 

of potable water for all the children and families that have 

been suffering so much because of the drought that has 

plagued the region.   

Joshua 1:9 “Be strong and courageous.  Do not be terrified. 

Do not be discouraged, for the Lord your God is with you 

wherever you go!” 

Well Log 

 

https://uploads.weconnect.com/mce/9bda887d240782244c93a03f3cf7f2727c71daf5/Wells/Uganda/Well%202%20log.pdf

